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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 
 

Replacement of ceramic wall tiling in Ministerial Wing toilets 
 

1 The Department of Parliamentary Services will be replacing wall tiles in the 
Ministerial Wing toilets; specifically those on the west side of the ground floor 

and the east side of the first floor. This work will occur between 3 and 31 January 
2012.  

2 The affected toilets, and alternative ones for use during this time, are 
shown on the attached map.  

3 Please contact Mark Hentschel on extn 5322 if you require further 
information.  

 
 
Alan Thompson  

Secretary 
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Attachment A 

 
 

 


